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FACILITY NAMING 
 

The Board will consider naming library facilities using the following criteria and will 
consider naming opportunities on a case by case basis. 
 

1. Preference for facility names shall be given to names reflecting the geography or 
historical significance of the neighborhood the library will serve. 

2. Generally, Board members will consider naming rights for individuals or families 
who donate a significant and substantial amount of the total construction cost of a 
project, typically one-half or more of its total cost. 

3. The Board may choose to honor an individual, usually deceased, who has 
contributed to the public library’s mission in the Boise area or state of Idaho. 

4. The name of a company, organization, product or service will not typically be 
considered as a library facility name. 

5. A library facility name may be changed in the future. A facility name is not 
guaranteed to remain in perpetuity. 

 
The Board may organize a subcommittee to review and recommend facility names to the 
Board. The subcommittee will consist of two Board members, two appointees by the 
Mayor, two neighborhood representatives (recommended by the Board and approved by 
the Mayor), and the Director. 
 
The Board will adopt any facility name at a regular Board meeting by majority vote. 
 
The Director will be responsible for determining the manner in which the name is 
recognized. 
 

 


